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COVID-19	Protocol	

All	Spectrum	Singers	members,	including	the	pianist	and	AD,	must	be	fully	vaccinated	and	
boosted	to	attend	any	Spectrum	Singers	event.		

Fully	vaccinated	and	boosted:	As	defined	by	the	CDC,	2-weeks	from	the	last	vaccine	in	the	series	
as	well	as	a	booster	vaccination.	

As	of	June	17th,	2021,	CDC	guidelines	and	the	State	of	Washington	Secretary	of	Health	(June	
29th,	2021)	state	that	singers	are	not	required	to	mask	or	socially	distance	either	indoors	or	
outdoors	if	fully	vaccinated.	Individual	organizations	are	allowed	to	set	their	guidelines,	vaccine	
status	tracking,	etc.		

To	ensure	the	safety	of	all	members,	we	will	not	be	allowing	medical	or	religious	exceptions	at	
this	time.		

Fully	vaccinated	Spectrum	participants	are	not	required	to	get	tested	after	exposure	to	a	
COVID-positive	or	suspected	individual.	However,	if	a	Spectrum	participant	is	exposed,	or	
possibly	exposed	to	a	COVID	positive	individual,	they	are	asked	to	isolate	from	the	choir	for	72	
hours	from	the	end	of	the	exposure	time.	This	means	no	in-person	choir	activities	for	that	
period	of	time.		

Upon	attending	their	first	Spectrum	event,	participants	will	bring	a	paper	or	digital	copy	of	their	
vaccine	card	and	a	physical	copy	of	their	ID.	The	names	must	match,	and	the	writing	legible.	
Before	entering	the	event	area,	they	will	register	their	vaccine	status	at	the	designated	station.		

Masking	and	social	distancing	will	be	decided	at	the	first	rehearsal	based	on	chorus	members’	
preferences.	

At	this	time,	no	additional	family	or	friends	may	attend	or	be	nearby	any	Spectrum	rehearsal	or	
spirit	events	without	approval	from	the	board	chair	or	VP	at	least	48	hours	in	advance.	They,	
too,	must	show	proof	of	vaccinations.		

Please	be	aware	that	this	is	occasionally	a	rapidly	developing	situation.	The	executive	
committee	will	send	out	last-minute	adjustments	and	notifications	as	quickly	as	possible.		

Please	direct	questions	to	info@spokanespectrumsingers.com.	

We	thank	you	kindly	for	your	understanding,	patience,	and	support	as	we	work	towards	singing	
together!	
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